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At our next Jam Club on 1st July, 
we will have some fun activities 
and we are planning to make a 
SCARECROW that we will enter in 
the scarecrow competition on 
Saturday 14th July at the 
Wickhambrook carnival.  Perhaps 
the Jam Club will win a prize for 
the best scarecrow!  We have an 
idea for what our scarecrow will 
be, but Shhhh…..it’s a secret at the 
moment!

In case you can’t come to our next 
Jam Club we wish you a very 
happy summer holiday!

See you soon!

Sarah and Elizabeth

If you have any questions about JAM Club, please contact Sarah Bevan on 
(01440) 821313 or Jackie Chester on (01440) 821120.

Dear Jam Club Members

It is soon going to be the end 
of the school year and we will 
be having our long summer 
holiday!  Perhaps you will be 
leaving your school and 
starting a new one in 
September?  That will be 
exciting!

There will be one more Jam 
Club before the summer holiday. 
It will be at 9:15 to 10:45am on 
Sunday 1st July in the Benefice 
Hall 
at Wickhambrook.

We hope you’ll come along – 
we had a great time at the last 
Jam Club.  We made some 
lovely things including sweets 
we ate at the end of the 
meeting!

There will not be a Jam Club 
in August, but we start meeting 
again in September.


